BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

DIED

CULLEN, Margaret Ruby Louise (nee McCaig) - At the Royal Victoria Hospital on Monday, May 28, 2001, in his 73rd year. Beloved wife of William A. (Bill) Cullen. Loving mother of James (Joan), Sheryle (Rodney Reddick), Margaret (deceased), George, Clifford, Dawn (Rick Ward), Stirling, Dwight, Karen (Deceased), Grace (Joe Heckenast). Dear grandmother of Willie, Earl, Kathy, Carter, Preston, Mary, Russell, Shona, Neil, Malcolm, and great-grandmother of Liam. Satly mourned by her many nieces, nephews, grandnieces, grandnephews, relatives and friends. Funeral service was held at the Georgetown Presbyterian Church, Howick on Friday, June 1. Donations to the Barrie Memorial Hospital Ladies Auxiliary would be greatly acknowledged by the fam-ily. Arrangements entrusted to McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown,

WHEELER, Kathleen - in her 97th year in Vancouver. Wife of the late Jack. Daughter of the late Elida McCoy Ball formerly of Huntingdon, Que. Sister to the late Edith Clark of Montreal. Survived by sons John and William and daughters Shelagh and Elida. Cousin to Jim McCoy of Huntingdon, Qué, and the late Tim McCoy of Vancouver. Aunt to Gordon A. Clark of Rockburn, Qué. Memorial Service in Vancouver June 20 with interment of ashes in Lethbridge on June 21.

CARD OF THANKS

A special thank-you to my family and friends who visited me in the Ottawa Heart Institute and at home following my surgery. Also, thanks to those who sent flowers, sent get-well cards and phoned. You don't know how much these acts of kindness means to my getting stronger each day. Thank-you. Marion Bannerman

The Ykema, Fox and Elliott families wish to extend their sincere thanks to everyone for the help and kindness shown to their families at the recent death of Mary Fox Ykema. We appreciate the time and effort of the Ladies' Auxiliary of the Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 81 for the wonderful food served after the Funeral Service. A special thank-you is extended to the caring staff of the 3rd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital in Ormstown.



In loving memory of a dear wife, mother and grandmother who passed away June 8, 2000

Don't think of her as gone away her journey's just begun, life holds so many facets this earth is only one.

Just think of her as resting from the sorrows and the tears in a place of warmth and comfort where there are no days and years. Think how she must be wishing that we could know today how nothing but our sadness can really pass away.

And think of her as living in the hearts of those she touched for nothing loved is ever lost and she was loved so much. Sadly missed, always in our hearts

> Sharon, Drew, Brock Blair, Brodie, Scott, Bernadette and Matthew.

Graduation



J47151406363

Kyle R. Fennell

Kyle R. Fennell has decided to attend Clarkson University in the fall of 2001, and as a freshman at Clarkson plans to major in Management Information

Kyle is the son of Robert and Charlene Fennell of Burke, N.Y. and attends Chateaugay High School.

Clarkson University is in Potsdam.





SATURDAY JUNE 16^{TN}, 2001, 8:30 pm Howick Curling Club All friends and neighbours. welcome